
St. Catherine's Primary School 

 

Parent Council Meeting - 27/04/18            

 

Attendees: Emma Henry, Marie McLaughlin, Pamela Cowan, Leanne Bruce, Barbara Harkness, Stephanie 

McQuade, Louise McKenzie, Lesley O’Neill 

 

 

Agenda Action Points 

Welcome/Apologies 
 
 
 

 

Updates from last  
Meeting 
 
 

Twitter account approved and will launched August 2018 

Parent Council 
Financial Position 
 
 

No change to prior meeting 

Grants/Funding 
Available 
 
 

Creagh Dooner previously applied for LAC funding – HT will look in to funding 

Upcoming 
Fundraising 
 
 

Ladies night 4th May RBLS – prizes from bottle stall and others to be donated 

P7 Prom 
 
 

P7 leavers hoodies ordered – HT has arranged and will be distributed around 
Easter on delivery 

Depute Director/ 
Chief Exec visit 
 
 

Rescheduled 23rd May due to snow days 

Pupil Equity Fund 

 
Parent/pupil consultations on pupil equity fund spending show digital 
technology to enhance learning and teaching, new reading scheme, and 
family learning as common themes emerging. Staff have also identified these 
areas. 
HT reported consultation during parents evening to be more successful than 
issuing questionnaires. 
 

AOB 
 
 

Constitution – to be voted at 1st meeting of new school year 2018-2019 
STEM sessions at college introduced, this will be enhanced further next 
session. 



 
 

Emma looking into homework apps.  
 

Date of next Parent 
Council Meeting 

7/6/18 @ 6:15pm 
 

 


